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Mr. Michael Marmeffi
Office of General Counsel
Federal Election Commission
999 East Street, NW
Washington, DC 20463

Re: Advisory Opinion Request #AOR1994-31 **"

Dear Mr. Marinelli:

Listed below is the information that you requested wim rcspea to uie above referenced advisory

53 3

1) Contributions received for the 1994 General Election, prior to the June 6. 1994
Primary Election, $48,000.

2) Contributions received from June 7, 1994 to the date of Congressman
OaUo*s withdrawal from the General Election, $55,612.

3) General Election expenditures from June 7, 1994 to Congressman
Gallo's withdrawal from the General Election on August 23, 1994,
$47.632.56.

4) General Election expenses from August 24. 1994 to date, September 12,
1994. $9.930,69.

If any further information is required, please do not hesitate to advise.

Yours truly.

Warren J. Leshner
Treasurer


